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Dear Don and Evelyn, 
Just a short note to thank you for 

coming up last weekend. It's always such 
am inspiration to talk with you about rocks. 

Max brought in an ad from a California 
newspaper someone had sent him. The city 
of Oakland Museum is looking for an assistant 
to the curator. Max says it's a very 
progressive place, and has an outstanding 
American Indian collection. I'm sure they're 
looking for someone with more experience 
than I have, but it's at least worth a 
letter. 

The quote on the other sheet is taken 
from Holmes' Stone Implements of the 
Potomac Chesapeake Tidewater Region. I 
still find it hard to believe that he was 
writing things like that 75 years ago! 

Rec'd a letter from Hiro yesterday. 
He says he has written his thesis about 
1:ast summer's flintknapping school and it 
is going to be published in Japanese 
Archaeological Journal soon. He prom i sed 
to send a copy. He also said other japa­
nese archaeologists frequently aks him 
whether tools they have found were made by 
pressure or percussion etc. 

Thanks again for your encouragement 
Saturday. Will probably see you again soon. 


